## Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Susannah Connell BSC MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Head of School: Mr John Turner BSC PGCE

22<sup>nd</sup> April 2021

Dear Parents

## Swimming – Year 6

As from Friday, 30<sup>th</sup> April 2021, all children in Year 6 will be going swimming on a Friday from 2.00pm to 3.00pm. This will be until the end of the Summer Term.

Please ensure that your child brings the correct kit to school each Friday. They will need a towel and suitable swimwear. Girls will need a **one piece** swimming costume rather than a bikini. Boys may wear shorts as long as they are well **above** the knee.

We will be walking to the pool so the children will need suitable shoes and a coat and hat.

Please note the children will not be returning to school until 3.15pm.

If you have any concerns regarding your child going swimming, could you please speak to their class teacher as soon as possible.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

J.W. Timp

Mr John Turner

Head of School

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of The TDLPT)

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.

Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE









